
 

 

Santa’s Grotto! 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Everyone at school is busy preparing for the Christmas craft fair on 15th December! We anticipate 
that the event is going to be very busy and so we have decided to invite the children to Santa’s 
Grotto in the afternoon of the event because we wouldn’t want Santa to be too busy to see all the 
children on the night! 
 
Santa’s Little helpers are going to be extremely busy preparing a beautiful Grotto for our children 
to visit Santa in school. Each child will have a photograph taken and receive a small gift. 
 
The price of a ticket is £3.00 per child. Families with 3 or more children can pay for a family ticket 
at a cost of £6.50 
 
If you would like your child to visit Santa’s Grotto in school on the afternoon of the 15th December 
then please send your money in a clearly marked envelope to your child’s class teacher, no later 
than Wednesday 13th December. 
 
We look forward to sharing the fun on the 15th December and we hope to keep Santa busy in the 
afternoon with lots of visitors to the Grotto! 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
Events Team 
 

 


